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On Wednesday June 10, an article in The Enterprise covered the funding challenges facing 

social welfare programs in Yolo County. These critically necessary services often fall through 

the cracks in traditional federal and state government budgets. This time it was about the 

Yolo County Children’s Alliance and resource centers it operates in West Sacramento and 

Clarksburg. 

Once again our county supervisors, especially Jim Provenza, stepped up and provided 

funding to maintain the most vital services of the Children’s Alliance. 

Last month, another article covered the celebration of saving the Yolo Crisis Nursery from 

closure. Again, Jim Provenza was at the center of the yearlong effort to reconfigure the 

nursery and assure its continuation. Jim joined other key figures in stating “closure is not an 

option” and led the county’s financial participation in the collaboration that succeeded in 

preserving the nursery’s operations. 
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